
  

 

The children in year 5 are learning about life in Ancient Greece this term 
and Toby and Isaac had lots of fun when they joined their link class for a 
Greek Day. They tried on some ancient greek style clothing, took part in 
dance and role play activities and tasted some delicious greek foods. 
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Hello and welcome back to another week of 
awesome work here at the Hollinswood hub. 
We have had a very busy week and everyone has 
been working really hard. 



  

In Maths, we have been using Dienes apparatus and tens frames to 
help us to understand number and place value. Great work, everyone! 

 
 

During the summer holidays, Mrs 
Telford went on lots of nature 
walks and made some lovely 
mandala designs using the things 
she found on her way. We really 
loved her creations so we decided 
to produce some of our own using 
natural resources we found around 
the school grounds. 

 

 
 



  

This weekÕs Picture News story was about about a church which had 
been moved from one location to another. After hearing the story, 
we made our own structures to see how easy it was to move them. 

 

 

Here at the hub, we always 
try to work together as a 
team. In PE this week, we used 
the parachute to practise our 
team buliding skills. 
 



  

Also this week, we want to say a huge well done to all our new year 3 
children for their excellent behaviour at lunchtimes. The lunchtime 
staff have commented on how sensibly they go into the hall and eat 
their lunch. Keep it up guys-we are very proud of you all.  

 
    

   

 
 

A few reminders for this term: 
PE: All the children will now have PE every 
Tuesday. Please can they wear their PE kit 
to school on that day.  

Snacks: Thank you for your support in sending 
healthy snacks in to school. The children really enjoy 
having a snack at playtime and it helps to keep their 
energy levels up when they are working so hard.  

  

 
 

As you can see, it has been another great week here at the hub. 

We will be back next week with more news of our exciting adventures. 
 

 


